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Things are looking rosy indeed! And speaking of roses, for those of 
you that haven’t made it into the office in the past few months, may 
we introduce the newest Hinkle? Say hello to Lucy Ro (an homage 
to Dr. Hinkle’s mom, Rosemary) who was born on January 27th. There 
are lots (I mean lots!) of pictures of the kids in the office, so come on in 
and visualize the cuteness!

We’re all weary from the last year and we have learned a lot!  
Yes, 2020 definitely gave us lots to think about…and one thing we 
kept coming back to is just how lucky we are to have patients like 
you! You’ve been enormously supportive as we’ve navigated “these 
unprecedented times” (won’t it be great to NEVER hear that phrase 
again?!?!?). You’re our greatest asset, and we couldn’t and absolutely 
wouldn’t have been able to weather the storm without each and every 
one of you. And we’re looking for more people just like you, who value state-of-the-art dentistry delivered by people 
you know and trust. 

With that in mind, we wanted to begin a season of patient gratitude! Beginning  
May 1st, for each Google review given, or referred new patient seen in the office,  
we’ll enter your name into a drawing to win a summer gift basket valued at ~$200. 
We’ll draw our winner on July 15th!

For those of you who have been cautious to return, we absolutely understand,  
and invite you to come back to the practice. While we have always adhered to  
strict, medical disinfection protocols, we have gone above and beyond to introduce 
medical-grade air filtration systems, aerosol sterilization, as well and many other steps 

that you can view on our website at www.hinkledentistry.com. Feel free to call our office. We’re happy to 
answer any questions you may have.

FOOTER

Happy spring from Hinkle Dentistry!  
The weather is getting warmer, blossoms are blooming on the 
trees, and vaccinations are everywhere! Like the impending 
cicadas, we’re ready to crawl towards the sun and drink in all 
the outdoors has to offer…alfresco dining, baseball games, 
hiking the W&OD Trail…did someone say beach?!?

As always, we look forward to seeing each of you and providing the excellent 
dental care that you’ve come to expect.  


